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May 4, 2025 
 

 

 

Dear Harvest Supporters, 

I wholeheartedly trust the Word of God and believe every word the Bible says. Yet, Revelation 6:13 

has always left me pondering: "And the stars of heaven fell to the earth, as a fig tree drops its late 

figs when it is shaken by a mighty wind." Given what we now understand about the vastness of the 

universe and the immense distance of the stars, many of which are millions of light-years away, how 

could they possibly fall to the Earth? 

Lately, I’ve begun to wonder if there's another way to understand this vision. Could it be that what 

the apostle John saw wasn’t literal stars, but something else that looked like them from his vantage 

point? Today, we have nearly 10,000 satellites orbiting Earth, and to the naked eye, they appear 

very much like stars in the night sky. Imagine the impact of seeing all of them suddenly fall from 

orbit—what a striking and terrifying sight that would be. It’s not hard to envision how such a moment 

could fulfill this prophetic imagery. 

There’s no doubt we are living in a time unlike any other in human history. Our prayer remains: Lord, 

help us to fulfill all that You have planned for us to do. As Ephesians 2:10 reminds us, “For we are His 

workmanship, created in Christ Jesus for good works, which God prepared beforehand that we 

should walk in them.” 

We are deeply grateful for the calling and position God has given us in this season. This is also our 

prayer for Harvest and all the Harvest missionaries—that we would be fully used by God to carry out 

His purpose in this critical time in history. 

Thank you for your continued financial support of the missionaries serving the Lord and for the ministry 

of Harvest International. 

 

God bless you, 

 
Rod & Debbie Wray 

Executive Directors 

Harvest International, Inc 

  


